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3 IMPROVEMENT OF THE SCHOOL ESTATE IN DUNDEE (AN210-2009) 
 
This item has been added at the request of Councillor Bidwell. 
 
I would ask the Committee to agree that the Director of Education should be requested to bring 
forward a Report about plans for the improvement of the School Estate in Dundee, more particularly 
by giving an overview of plans for the next phase of school building and refurbishment in the City, 
including any projects to be funded by the Scottish Futures Trust, to the next meeting of the 
Committee. 
 


